
City of Kaukauna 

Board of Public Works             October 31, 2022 
JVG/ Street Department 

 

Agenda Item #2b 

Replacement of Tractor 24 

 

Background 

 

The Street Department only received one bid from the five vendors it was sent out to for the 

October 26th, 2022, 4:00 pm bid opening.  Fabick Cat was the only bidder, with a net price for 

complete unit with trade $123,800.00.   

 

Review 

 

The Street Department reached out to the other vendors to determine why bids weren’t 

submitted and heard back from two. Family emergencies, bid bond requirements, and 

availability of parts were comments that were received. Attached is the bid tabulation. 

 

With talking with an owner of Cat tractors and being able to Demo, we have great confidence 

that this is a machine that will fit our needs and be a great asset to our fleet in the many 

operations it will be used for. 

 

Recommended Action  

 

Award bid to Fabick Cat for complete unit with trade in for $123,800.00 

 

 

 


